
 
 

 

Guided Academic Plan 
 

 

Guided Academic Plan (G.A.P.) 

• The Office of the Dean will monitor student grades on a regular basis 
 

• Students identified as experiencing academic difficulties will be recommended to 
develop a Guided Academic Plan (G.A.P.) with the assistance of the Office of the 
Dean and their faculty advisor 
 

• Students will work with their faculty advisor to develop strategies for their 
academic success 
 

• Students will be required to meet with their faculty advisor on a regular basis to 
monitor their academic progress 
 

• Students will be assigned tutors as needed  
 

• Students will have mandatory meetings with their course instructor and faculty 
who will utilize this multi-faceted approach for the success of all School of 
Pharmacy Students   


